
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF CHENEQUA VILLAGE HALL 
ROOF REPAIR 

 
VILLAGE OF CHENEQUA 

31275 W Hwy K 
 

262-367-2239 Village Hall 
 262-367-2145 non-emergency Police Department 

The Village of Chenequa has contracted to repair the 
Village Hall Roof. 
 
Construction is scheduled to begin on Tuesday, June 
10th and continue through the next week.  The parking 
lot will NOT be open and available for parking from  
Tuesday, June 10th, through Monday, June 
16th. 
This schedule is subject to change due to inclement weather.  
Updates will be available on the Village website, as necessary 
https://chenequa.org/ 
 
Visitors of the Village Hall / Police Department may 
park on Hwy K in front of the Village Hall and utilize the 
stairs to the Village Hall entrance.  The DPW parking lot 
is also available for Visitors during construction. 
 
The Village Hall Office Hours are Monday – Thursday, 
8 a.m. – 4:30 p.m.; and Friday, 8 a.m. – 3 p.m.   
The Village Hall phone number is 262-367-2239, and the 
non-emergency Police Department phone number is 
262-367-2145. 
 
Village Staff 


